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Dear Maria Timberlake:        5/30/2013 

 

 

We are pleased to welcome you to the Review Board of the Review of Disability 

Studies! We received over 60 applications and were only able to accept half of those. 

If you have not already subscribed to RDS, please go to www.rds.hawaii.edu to enter 

a subscription. Note that Review Board members are required to subscribe to RDS. 

 

Thank you for joining our team and we look forward to working with you over the 

next few years! 

 

Megan A. Conway, RDS Editor 

RDS Editorial Team 

rdsj@hawaii.edu 
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